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MIRVAC INDUSTRIAL TRUST 
NON-CORE ASSETS SALE UPDATE 

 
Mirvac Funds Management Limited (“MFML”), the responsible entity of Mirvac Industrial Trust (the 
“Trust”) [ASX: MIX], advises that further to the announcement on 28 May 2014, the settlement date for 
the sale of the four non-core assets1 which was scheduled for 25 June 2014 (US time) has been 
delayed. 
 
 
MFML will continue to keep the market updated.  
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Nicholas Blake      Andrew Butler 
General Manager, Mirvac Industrial Trust  CEO, Investment 
T: +61 2 9080 8000     T: +61 2 9080 8000 

1 The four non-core assets are: 308 South Division Street, Harvard, 900 East 103rd Street, Chicago, 4527 and 4531 Columbia 
Avenue, Hammond. 
 
       

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                           


